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EXTERIOR, STREET - EVENING. SEASON: SUMMER

(Frame by frame, slow
motion, video ahead of
sound)

A blood red sunset over a black cloud. 

EXTERIOR, STREET - EVENING.

Roofs of city houses in red colors.

EXTERIOR, STREET - EVENING.

A courtyard surrounded by houses. Playground in the yard.
Children play on the playground. Women on the benches. Women
fan themselves with newspapers, sweat on their faces.
Passersby go on their business.

EXTERIOR, STREET - EVENING.

Houses around the yard. The windows are open. Music is heard
from the windows.

INTERIOR, HOUSE - EVENING

Hose.

Window one: a man in home clothes smokes, looks into the sky.

Window two: a woman in the kitchen closes washes the dishes.

Window three: a living room. It has a TV, a table and two
armchairs. A couple of olds is about to seat on their chairs.

EXTERIOR, STREET - EVENING.

A blonde girl is playing in the sandbox in the yard. A shadow
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A blonde girl is playing in the sandbox in the yard. A shadow
finds her. The girl looks up. A woman runs up, snatches the
girl out of the sandbox, runs with her daughter in her arms
to the entrance. The girl looks at the sky from behind her
mother's shoulder.

EXTERIOR, STREET - EVENING.

Black cloud over the city. Inside a cloud are lots of
lightning. Silence. A drop from the cloud falls slowly onto
the ground.

(regular shooting)

EXTERIOR, STREET - EVENING.

Shower. The yard is empty.

EXTERIOR, STREET - EVENING.

Shadows - birds are separating from the cloud. There are a
lot of them, they scatter around the city. They fly up to the
windows, hover in front of the open windows for a minute.
Burst inside.

INTERIOR, HOUSE - NIGHT.

Living room. It has a TV, a table and two armchairs. The
window is open, a thunderstorm is making noise outside the
window. In armchairs, an elderly man and woman are watching
TV.

EXTERIOR, STREET - NIGHT.

A bird flies up to the open window. It hangs in front of the
window. Then it bursts in.

INTERIOR, HOUSE - NIGHT.
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INTERIOR, HOUSE - NIGHT.

A couple in the living room. The woman and the man seat
motionless. The bird flies into the house flies up to the man
at chest level. The bird bursts into the chest, in the region
of the man's heart. The man shudders, clutches at his heart.
The woman looks at him, fright on her face. Crosses herself.
The woman is moving her lips - praying. The room gets
brighter.

A second black bird appears in the window opening. Flies into
the room, flies to the woman. The light in the room is
concentrated into a ball of fire. The ball flies into the
bird. The woman continues to move her lips, crosses herself.

INTERIOR, HOUSE - NIGHT.

Nursery room. There are a bed, a bedside table, a table lamp
with a pale light on the bedside table. The window to the
room is open. The bed is unmade, a crucifix over the bed.
Near the bed is a blond little girl on her knees is praying.
The room gets brighter.

A black bird appears in the window opening.

The bird flies into the room, the room's light is
concentrated into a ball of fire. The ball flies into the
bird, the bird burns out. The girl remains in the same
position, praying.

EXTERIOR, STREET - NIGHT.

A courtyard surrounded by houses. Almost all windows are
open. Black birds fly up to the windows. In some, they
disappear. And for some there are flashes of light.

INTERIOR, HOUSE - NIGHT.

Текст оригіналу
Nursery room. An unmade bed, a crucifix over the bed. Near
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Nursery room. An unmade bed, a crucifix over the bed. Near
the bed is a little blond girl on her knees praying. Behind
the girl's back, there is a luminous ball.

The ball expands to the size of a fiery sword. The outlines
of a man in white with wings - an angel 1 - appear in the
frame. Angel holds in his hand the fiery sword. The angel
looks out the window. A black bird appears in the window,
flies into the room. The angel cuts the bird with a sword,
the bird disappears with a splash of light.

The girl rises and crosses herself. Goes to bed. The angel 1
stands at the head of her bed, facing the window.

A woman enters the room, an angel 2 with a fiery sword enters
the room, remains standing in the doorway. The woman walks
over to the bed, sits on the edge. Strokes the girl on the
head, kisses her. A woman crosses the girl. Rises up, looks
up at the crucifix. Crosses herself, bows.

Angel 1 and Angel 2 are looking at the woman and the girl and
smile. Their swords are shining with fire.
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